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• We supply 2.3 million customers across Berkshire, Hampshire, Surrey, Sussex and Kent

• Our drinking water is among the highest quality in the world

• On average we supply around 530 million litres of water every day to meet demand

• During hot dry periods, demand increases rapidly to over 650 million litres a day
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About South East Water 
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Key Project facts

• A new pipe is required to maintain drinking water supply to the area as the community grows

• The pipe will be installed in West Street, private land close to Coxbridge Farm, Runwick Lane and 

the A31 Alton Road

• The project is a £1.1 million investment into improving the water network in the Farnham area

• We currently estimate the entire project will take approximately six months to complete

• The project will start on 9 January 2022.
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Phase one – West Street

• Work will begin in West Street on 9 January 

2023

• There will be 2 way lights on West Street to 

start with to set up our off road storage area.

• A road closure will be required in West Street to 

keep the community safe from the 20 January 

• The road will be restored to its original state 

once all works are completed.

• Businesses will remain open as normal

• Access to homes will always be maintained

• Deliveries and refuse collections will continue 

as normal 

• Although access will remain, the direction of 

entry may alter as our works progress.



• The second phase will 

take place entirely within 

private land and therefore 

there will be no disruption 

to the public

• We consider ourselves to 

be guardians of the 

environment and all of our 

construction work 

considers the protection 

and conservation of the 

local environment.
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Phase two – private land



• Once work in phase two completes, we will 

begin installing pipe in Runwick Lane and 

A31 Alton Road

• Runwick Lane will be closed for 

approximately three weeks

• A series of lane closures will be in place to 

protect motorists from our working area 

along A31 Alton Road

• Some vegetation clearance will be required 

when we install the pipe within rural areas.

• This route avoids prolonged works on the 

A31
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Phase three – A31 Alton Road and Runwick Lane
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The diversion route
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Communications methods

Public engagement:

• Letter drop to more than residents and businesses

• A dedicated website page

• Social media

• Press releases

• Interactive map updates

• Register for email / text updates

• Drop-in session

• Interactive signs (can take out if need be)



Elizabeth.faulkner@southeastwater.co.uk
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Contact details


